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Technical cruise call in Copenhagen

The cruise line NCL is calling Copenhagen for two days between Monday 21
of September and Wednesday 23 of September with the cruise ships
Norwegian Bliss and Norwegian Encore. The calls are so called technical
calls, enable technical support and provisioning. There are no cruise
passengers on board - only 120 crew members on each ship. The crew will
not disembark the ship and no crew changes will be made. 
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